
Every effort will be made to provide notification by 9:00 A.M. the day of the meeting if meetings are cancelled. 
If you have any questions regarding the meetings contact  

 EveryStep Megan Jensen 515-829-5917 or Debra Schrader at 641-344-2250 or the  
For meeting space information contact  Dalene Davies-Smoot office@stpaullutheranchurch.net  or 515-462-4270 

 

                             

                                                                                 
 

KIDS Coalition 
“Collaboration between 1st Five, Prevent Child Abuse Madison County, and 4 R Kids  

with a focus on Madison County children and families” 
 

March 13, 2024 
12:00 (Noon) 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
1120 N. 8th Avenue 

Winterset, Iowa 50273 
 

Additional meeting materials are in a 
Google Folder  

 
Agenda 

 
Ice Breaker – What is the 1st thing you grab to take with you when a tornado is coming your way? 
 
Introductions/Announcements/Agency Updates 
 
MOMS Program Overview – Lutheran Services in Iowa 
 
1st Five 

• Referrals 
• Other information 
• Family Planning 

 
4 R Kids ECI 

• 4 R Kids Board update  
• Legislative Update 
• Who’s running for office? 
• Opioid Settlement Funds 
• Listening Sessions – April 8th 
• FY25 Meeting Calendar 
 

 
Future Meeting Dates 
Meetings are traditionally held on the 2nd Wednesday of the month with exceptions
 
FY24 Meetings  

 

April 10, 2024 
May 8, 2024 

June 12, 2024 

 
 

 

The KIDS Coalition of Madison County meets monthly on the 2nd Wednesday of the month from 12 noon to 1:30 p.m. at St. Paul Lutheran Church in Winterset. 
Anyone concerned about kids and the future of our workforce and community is encouraged to participate. Feel free to bring your own lunch and beverage. This 
meeting is a combined meeting between 4RKIDS and 1st Five. The goal is to deliver pertinent information efficiently and effectively to the community, regarding 
issues and concerns centering on children. 4RKIDS and 1st Five focus on young children. Members of businesses, organizations, agencies, groups, and all 
professions are welcome. Please bring your questions and ideas as well. Together we will encourage policy and practice changes at both county and local levels. 

mailto:office@stpaullutheranchurch.net
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ygsLSve-u1KXAn7qeKCbMueXpRLR4QyS?usp=sharing

